
 
The Catholic Parish of St Chad, Cheadle

Stockport Road, Cheadle, SK8 2AF,
Tel: 0161 428 2480  Email: stchadscheadle@gmail.com Website: www.stchadscheadle.com

R.C. Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity 234025
Priest: Fr. Louis Charuvila Pappy                                 Parish Secretary – Victoria Holmes: 07905 519322

Office Hours:    Thursdays 11am – 1pm  - St Chad’s and  Mondays 10.30am-1pm – St Ann’s
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Sunday 12th November 2023 – 32nd Sunday Ordinary Time A                                                                               

Hymn Numbers:  Entrance: 7 (verses 1,3 &5) , Offertory: 147  , Communion: 73, 437  Recessional: 484  

Mass Times & Intentions

Sat 11th Vigil St Ann’s 5pm For all the parishioners of St Ann’s & St Chad’s

Sun 12th 32nds Sunday 
Ordinary Time Year A        

St Chad’s
St Ann’s

9.30am
11am

Billy Gill RIP
Eileen & Patrick Fleming RIP

Mon 13th                  St Ann’s 10am Adrian Lawson RIP

Tues 14th                    St Ann’s
St Chad’s

10am
6.30pm

In Thanksgiving (JP)
Joe Reilly RIP

Wed 15th                     No Mass
Thurs 16th                  *St Ann’s 10am Requiem Mass Esther Boles

*please note there will be no Mass at St Chad’s*

Fri 17th             St Ann’s 10am Joseph & Margaret Cunningham RIP

Sat 18th Vigil St Ann’s 5pm For the Parishioners of St Ann’s & St Chad’s

Sun 19th 33rd Sunday 
Ordinary Time Year A        

St Chad’s
St Ann’s

9.30am
11am

William Burns RIP
Philomena Ferguson RIP

Mass Intentions: Envelopes available at the back of the church.  Please post the envelope through the 
presbytery door once completed.  Thank you.                                                                                                                     
Please pray for all those who are sick.  We pray for all those who have died recently.  We also remember: James 
Brown, Jean Jones, Edna Bailey, Helen Fitzpatrick, Laurence Knowles, Eileen McKenna, Margaret Russ, 
Francis Hay, John Dooley, Peter Henshaw, George McManus, William Clarke, Mary McDonald, Mary 
Kilgarriff, John Burns, Baby Harry Sinclair, Matilda Watt, Margaret Campbell, Thomas Flannery, Monica 
Robb, Harry Court, Mary Whealing, William Hampson, Edward Hitchen, Mary Waterhouse, Eileen Jeffries  and
all those who anniversaries occur at this time.  May they rest in peace.                                                                   
The Funeral for Esther Boles will take place at 10am on Thursday 16th November at St Ann’s.  The Family 
invite people to join them in the parish room after the Mass for refreshments. Please note there will be no Mass 
or Coffee Morning at St Chad’s that day.
Adoration before the Blessed Sacrament: every Thursday 10am-6pm. We are in need of people to sign up 
regularly for a slot otherwise we will need to look at reducing the time for Adoration. Please sign up for a slot.   
Confessions: every Tuesday 6pm-6.25pm.  At other times on request.                                                                 
Money Matters: this weekend we will have a second collection for the Clergy Education & Training Fund.  
You can put your donation in the basket or donate online here https://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/clergy-
education-and-training-fund/ .
November List: During November we remember all those who have died and especially those who have died in
the past year. If you would like someone to be remembered at this time, please write the name(s) clearly and 
place in the ‘November List’ box on the altar.                                                                                                           
Remembrance Sunday Service – Today at the Cenotaph on Cheadle Green. Begins at 10.55am.  There are 
service sheets at the back of church.                                                                                                                          
Advent Mission Day:  Saturday 9th December from 9.30am-3.45pm with keynote speakers Gary Stephens and 
Daniella Stephens.  The day will include praise and worship, inspirational talks, prayer ministry, Eucharistic 
Adoration and Confession.  Bring your own packed lunch.  Tea/Coffee will be provided.  All welcome.
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Christmas Fair: Saturday 25th November 12noon-2pm.  We will have the usual raffle, if you would like to 
donate any items for this please sign up on the sheet at the back of church.  We are also in need of 
bottles/chocolate/toiletries for the Tombola and any Bric-a-Brac – but please no electrical items.  Please place 
any donations either in the cupboard at the back of church or on the table outside the hall.  Thank you.                 
SVP: If you are lonely and would like to receive regular visits from members of St. Chad's SVP, and/or you 
know of other people in this position, please speak to any member of St. Chad's SVP.                                          
Piety Stall: Christmas Cards/Gifts are now available on the piety stall.  Also, there is a sample Diary for 2024 
on the stall which includes the order of Mass, readings and Sundays of the Year.  They cost £3 each and will 
only be  bought to order (Please do not take the samples).  If you would like to order one, please see Una 
Tildesley or Victoria after Mass by Sunday 26th November at the latest.  Thank you.                                              
World Day of the Poor: next Sunday 19th November we will pray in a special way for all those who are poor. 
Knit and Knatter: are knitters are busy getting things ready for the Christmas Fair.  If anyone would like to 
donate any chocolate oranges they would be very grateful.  Please leave any donations in the cupboards at the 
back of church.  Thank you.                                                                                                                             
Safeguarding: this week we remember in prayer all those who are involved in the Safeguarding service of our 
diocese.  We also pray for the victims, survivors and all those affected by abuse.                                              
Children’s Adoration: Will now take place at St Ann’s on the third Friday of the month beginning from Friday 
17th November at 5pm followed by refreshments in the hall.  Let your children and grandchildren experience the
closeness of God by bringing them to a short time of adoration specially adapated for them.                                  
Grave Blessings: Fr Louis will be available on Saturday 18th November to bless the graves of your loved ones  
at our local cemeteries.  If you would like to have the blessing, please meet Fr Louis at the entrances of the 
cemeteries at the following times: Mill Lane Cemetery at 9.30am and Cheadle Cemetery at 10.30am.                 
Ladies Group: will be going for their Christmas Meal on Monday 4th December at 7pm at The John Millington.
Please speak to Trish or Una as soon as possible if you would like to join them and they will give you a menu so
you can choose your meal.  Thank you.                                                                                                                  
St James Catholic High School Christmas Social:  once again, St James High School are arranging a 
Christmas social for the retired parishioners of our local parishes and would like to invite those of you who are 
eligble to attend. This will take place on Friday 15th December 9.30am until 11am at St James’ Catholic High 
School. It will be an opportunity for you to meet some of the children, listen to some music and have the 
opportunity to relax in a festive atmosphere. If you would like to attend, please could you email the parish, or 
Sacrament of the Sick:  the anointing of the sick is a sacrament for the sick which is sometimes mistakenly 
called the extreme unction or the Last Rites.  It is designed to help the sick to be strengthened spiritually against 
temptation, discouragement and anxiety.  It generates a sense of strength and peace to the sick person.  It is the 
medicine of the soul.  Often we are unable to manager the last moment’s of a person’s life.  We may have 
aniexities, tensions, fear and uncertainties.   It is an important minstry of the church, but please do not wait until 
the last moment to request the sacrament, the sacrament can be administered at any time when someone is sick 
or housebound.  Due to the busy schedule of Fr Louis, whilst he will always try his best to attend a request for 
the sacrament, it may not always be possible to come urgently if needed,  Where possible, please make an 
appointment in advance to receive the sacrament by contacting the parish priest or parish secretary either by 
email or phone.  Every month we also have an anointing Mass (alternately in St Chad’s & St Ann’s), so this is 
another opportunity to bring your loved ones for the anointing of the sick.                                                              
Cheadle Catholic Infant School Open Evenings: for 2024 prospective parents Tues 14th Nov 5-6pm and Tues 
6th Dec 6-7pm. If you know anyone who may be interested in a Reception or Nursery place for September 2024 
please ask them to email admin@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk in order to book a place.                                         
First Communion:If you have a child year 3 or above, who is not at Cheadle Catholic, and you would like 
them to prepare to celebrate their 1st Holy Communion in 2024 our programme will begin next week 14th 
November at St Ann’s. The preparation for the children will be 6.30-8 pm (with parents returning at 7.30pm for 
the last half hour) each Tuesday in term time. First Holy Communion 11am Saturday 25th May 2024.  For more 
information please either email the parish or email Carol carollovestea@yahoo.co.uk.                                        
Baptisms: Next course will be Thursday 7th December at 7pm at St Ann’s. You can book a place by emailing 
stannscheadlehulme@gmail.com. Please bring the completed Baptism Request Form (download on our website)
with you to the course and only then will the date for the baptism be confirmed.                                                    
                                                                                                                                                     
Parish Safeguarding Reps: Noel Russell and Bernadette McCrory.  If you have any concerns about 
safeguarding of children or vulnerable adults, please speak to them or contact them via the presbytery, in the 
strictest confidence.                                               
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